Robert Miller

From: Eric Aiken

Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2013 10:10 AM
To: rimiller@eiu.edu

Subject: FOIA request

Dear Mr. Miller,

| would like to get a copy of the U.S. Foods prime vendor contract with [PHEP. It is RFP V13. | would like that and any
amendments to it. If it's possible, | prefer it in electronic form rather than a physical copy.

Thank you for your assistance,

Eric Aiken { RECE'VED
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